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25 February 2019 
 
 
 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

This is a reminder for the ResCom Mid-Term Report Back Meeting tomorrow,         
26 February 2019.  Please meet in the Lifestyle Centre for a 17.00 (5.00 pm) start. 

 

Can you please bring your own refreshments and if possible, also a plate of 
snacks?  We suggest that Residents from Units 1 to 50 bring sweet / fruit / veg 
plates and Units 51 onwards bring savoury plates.  Please mark your plates on 
the underside and remember to collect them after the meeting. 

 

It has been agreed that the Social Evening on Wednesday, 27 February 2019 will 
be cancelled as we expect a very small attendance. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all there. 

  

 
Chris Edwards 

ResCom Communications 

084 582 9129 
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